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Warranty Statement           
 
  
 
 On behalf of the Organization, I am not aware of any fact, circumstance, or situation 

involving our Organization, its affiliates or its subsidiaries, or the Directors/Trustees, 
Officers, Employees, Volunteers, or Committee members of our Organization that may 
result in a future claim which would fall within the scope of the proposed insurance. 
 
 
If you know of any known or potential claims situation, please immediately notify the 
global Chapter Engagement department at chapter.engagement@afpglobal.org.   
 

 
 NOTE: This warranty statement is required from every chapter on an annual basis and 

is a legal document.   
 
 

 


